
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Owners and Residents, 
 
On behalf of the entire staff, THANK YOU to all the donors so far who have 

contributed to the Park Tower Employee Holiday Fund so far. Your 
generosity and kindness are greatly appreciated!  

 

A Friendly Reminder That The Collection Cutoff Is Friday December 20th 
 

If you would like to add a donation to the fund, please make a check or money order payable to 
“Park Tower Condo Association”, put “Holiday Fund” in the memo, and drop it off at the 
management office or the Front Desk drop box by Friday December 20th. We cannot accept cash. 
Alternatively, Owners may opt to have their PTCA account charged by either filling out the form 
below and returning it to the office or leaving it in the Front Desk drop box, or, e-mailing your 
donation request to parktowercondo-mgmt@habitat.com. Employees will receive their gift with 
the payroll following the cutoff. 

 
Happy Holidays! We wish you, your family, friends, neighbors and the community health, peace 
and happiness in 2025. Very sincerely, 
 

PTCA Office Staff, Maintenance, the Doorstaff, 
Garage, Security and Health Club Attendants 

 
 

YES! I’d like to contribute! Please add my Park Tower Holiday Fund donation of  $_______ 

to my assessment account. I agree to pay this amount when it appears on my statement.  
 
UNIT #__________ 
 
OWNER(print):__________________________________ 
 
SIGNATURE:____________________________________ 

mailto:parktowercondo-mgmt@habitat.com

